

Name:
 Date: .../.../ 20...
 Class: S7
 Tel: 034 200 9294



Grammar:
 Writing:
 Reading:
 Mini Test:

WRITING INSTRUCTION & FCE READING

Lưu ý: Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu để có chủ thích nghĩa: Con về nhà chép mỗi từ 1 dòng để ghi nhớ nhé.

A. CAMBRIDGE VOCABULARY

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	romanticism (n)	chủ nghĩa lãng mạn	9	apparent (adj)	rõ ràng
2	devoted (adj)	tận tâm	10	southernmost (adj)	cực nam
3	flutter (v)	run/ bay phấp phới	11	erode (v)	xói mòn
4	daffodil (n)	hoa thủy tiên vàng	12	exposed (adj)	lộ ra
5	merely (adv)	chỉ đơn thuần là	13	revelation (n)	sự phát hiện/ khám thị
6	terrific (adj)	tuyệt vời	14	pantheism (n)	thuyết phiếm thần (niềm tin rằng Chúa hiện diện trong tất cả những điều tự nhiên)
7	rambler (n)	người đi dạo chơi, ngao du	15	clump (n)	cụm
8	majestic (adj)	hùng vĩ			

***Note:** *n = noun: danh từ; adj = adjective: tính từ; v = verb: động từ;*
adv = adverb: trạng từ

***Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chỉnh phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ 1 dòng vào vở ghi.**

B. HOMEWORK

I. Circle the correct answer

0. These flowers _____ grown in the garden.
 A. is B. do C. are
1. This shirt needs _____.
 A. washing B. to wash C. wash
2. She failed _____ into art college.
 A. get B. getting C. to get
3. He expects his children _____ their homework before dinner.
 A. to finish B. finishing C. finish
4. Mary invited her friends to _____ a movie at her house on Friday night.
 A. watching B. watch C. watched
5. She tried her best _____ the problem.
 A. to solve B. solve C. to solving

II. Fill in the blanks with the correct forms of the verbs, using PRESENT SIMPLE or PRESENT CONTINUOUS

0. The bus doesn't stop outside the cinema. (not stop)
1. Fiona _____ today. She's at home. (not work)

2. The boys are outside. They _____ in the garden. (sit)
3. I _____ Spanish very well, but I understood what he said. (not speak)
4. My sister _____ a lot. She's got lots of books. (read)
5. Who _____ that awful noise? I can't stand it! (make)

III. Circle the correct answer

- 0 A: What are your plans for the weekend?
B: I 'll / 'm going to go shopping on Saturday and then stay at home on Sunday.
- 1 A: I don't think we've got enough chairs for everyone.
B: I 'll / 'm going to get some more from next door.
- 2 A: Look! Our bus is coming! Hurry up!
B: I don't want to run. I think I 'll / 'm going to wait for the next one.
- 3 A: Are you free this afternoon?
B: No, I've got to go to the library. I 'll / 'm going to look at their collection of old newspapers for my History project.
- 4 A: Please don't tell Kate or Lucy.
B: OK. I won't / 'm not going to tell anybody. Don't worry.
- 5 A: Have you sold your car yet?
B: Yes. I 'll / 'm going to get a new one next month.

IV. Complete the e-mail. Use the PRESENT SIMPLE or PRESENT CONTINUOUS forms of the words in brackets

9.00 am	Leave Brighton	6.00 pm	Supper
10.30 am	Madame Tussaud's and guided tour	7.30 pm	<i>Phantom of the Opera</i>
12.00 pm	Lunch	10.30 pm	Leave Victoria Station
1.00 pm	Free	12.00 am	Arrive Brighton

New Message

The coach (0) *leaves* (leave) Brighton at nine and we (1) (arrive) at Madame Tussaud's at ten thirty. When we get there, we (2) (go) on a guided tour – it's all been arranged for us. After that we (3) (have) lunch somewhere nearby and in the afternoon we can do what we like – some of us (4) (go) shopping. If you (5) (not want) to do that, there'll be lots of other things we can do in London. We (6) (meet) up in the evening for something to eat and then we (7) (take) the Underground to Piccadilly Station. We can walk from there to the theatre. *Phantom of the Opera* (8) (start) at seven thirty and (9) (finish) at ten. At ten thirty the coach (10) (leave) Victoria Station for Brighton.

C. WRITING & READING

Topic: Information will soon be so easy to find on the internet that people will not need to remember anything. Do you agree?

Write a 120-word essay to express your opinion. Use at least 3 connectives in your writing.

Starlink

Lưu ý:

1. Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.
2. Các con gạch chân các từ khóa chính trong bài đọc.

Part 5

You are going to read an article about an English poet, William Wordsworth.
For questions **31–36**, choose the answer (**A, B, C** or **D**) which you think fits best according to the text.

Mark your answers **on the separate answer sheet**.

Daffodils everywhere

Two hundred years ago the English poet William Wordsworth wrote 'I wander'd lonely as a cloud', a poem that expresses a basic spirit of early English Romanticism. It was Thursday, 15 April 1802. William and Dorothy Wordsworth, the poet's devoted, journal-writing sister, were walking home to Dove Cottage in the Lake District. The wind was fierce, but the Wordsworth siblings were used to striding long distances in foul weather. They were in the woods close to the water side when they first clapped eyes on a field of daffodils 'fluttering and dancing in the breeze'.

What makes this poem an example of Romantic thinking? It isn't just that Wordsworth chooses to write about a natural scene: it is the way he describes the scene as if it had human emotions. For him, nature is not merely a neutral mixture of scenery, colours, plants, rocks, soil, water and air. It is a living force that feels joy and sadness, shares human pain and even tries to educate us human beings by showing us the beauty of life.

Wordsworth's home, Dove Cottage, is now one of the most popular destinations in the Lake District. You can go on a tour of the garden which William planted with wild flowers and which survived in his backyard even after they disappeared from the area. 'He always said that if he hadn't been a poet, he would have been a terrific landscape gardener,' says Allan King of the Wordsworth Trust, the organisation that looks after the cottage and gardens.

line 19

The Lake District in the north-west of England becomes particularly crowded during the summer months with tourists and ramblers eager to enjoy the region's majestic valleys, hills and sparkling lakes. Wordsworth himself was far from keen on tourists, which was quite apparent. He wanted outsiders to admire the local sights he enjoyed so much, but was afraid the district might be 'damaged' by too many visitors. He opposed the coming of the trains, and campaigned in the 1840s against a plan to link the towns in the area – Kendal, Windermere and Keswick – by rail.

The place near Ullswater, where Wordsworth saw the daffodils, is at the southernmost end of the lake. The lake is wide and calm at this turning point. There's a bay where the trees have had their soil eroded by lake water so that their roots are shockingly exposed. You walk along from tree to tree, hardly daring to breathe, because you are walking in the footprints of William and Dorothy from two centuries ago. The first clumps of daffodils appear, but they aren't tall yellow trumpets proudly swaying in the breeze. They're tiny wild daffodils, most of them still green and unopened, in clumps of six or seven. They're grouped around individual trees rather than collecting together.

But as you look north, from beside a huge ancient oak, you realise this is what delighted the Wordsworths: clump after clump of the things, spread out to left and right but coming together in your vision so that they form a beautiful, pale-yellow carpet. What you're seeing at last is nature transformed by human sight and imagination. For a second, you share that revelation of Dorothy and William Wordsworth's, the glimpse of pantheism, the central mystery of English Romanticism.

- 31** According to the article, Wordsworth's poem
- A** started the Romantic movement.
 - B** was based on actual experience.
 - C** was written while he was visiting his sister.
 - D** was written after he had been lonely.
- 32** What was Wordsworth's attitude to nature?
- A** He believed nature had a character of its own.
 - B** He felt nature was human.
 - C** He thought nature could talk to people.
 - D** He believed that we could influence nature.
- 33** We are told that Dove Cottage
- A** has gardens designed by a landscape gardener.
 - B** has a wide range of flowers in its garden.
 - C** receives a lot of visitors.
 - D** has a very large garden.
- 34** What does 'which' in line 19 refer to?
- A** the number of tourists who come to the Lake District
 - B** Wordsworth's desire for outsiders to admire the local sights
 - C** the fact that Wordsworth was keen on tourists from far away
 - D** Wordsworth's dislike of tourists
- 35** In what way is the scene different from what Wordsworth described?
- A** All the daffodils are green and small.
 - B** There are no daffodils by the lake.
 - C** The daffodils are fewer and smaller.
 - D** There are no daffodils around trees.
- 36** The writer implies that the poem describes
- A** exactly what Wordsworth saw in detail.
 - B** the effect the daffodils had on Wordsworth.
 - C** what Wordsworth saw around an ancient oak.
 - D** clumps of daffodils on the left and on the right.

I. Fill in the blanks with the words given: BECAUSE, HOWEVER, MOREOVER, THEREFORE, ALTHOUGH. Capitalize if necessary

1. He's good at basketball. _____, he's great at soccer too.
2. The journey was quite quick _____ the road was clear.
3. He decided to go, _____ I begged him not to.
4. He spent all his money; _____, he couldn't buy lunch.
5. Josh wanted to go out; _____, he decided to stay home and relax instead.

II. Circle the correct answer

1. He was _____ to learn how to play the piano, so he practiced every day.
A. hostile B. role C. determined
2. Our trip to London was quite a(n) _____ for the children.
A. adventure B. blade C. center
3. She lifted the _____ of the box.
A. nail B. lid C. pinwheel
4. She wore _____ to protect her eyes while swimming in the pool.
A. goggles B. crickets C. gymnastics
5. He went _____ with his friends down the river for a fun day out.
A. swallowing B. kayaking C. twitching

Lưu ý: Với những từ con không nhớ và viết sai, con chép từ đó vào vở 1 dòng.

Mọi ý kiến đóng góp của phụ huynh sẽ là động lực để StarLink nâng cao chất lượng đào tạo. Mời bố mẹ quét mã ở đây để thực hiện khảo sát ạ!

